
 

SANTA CLARA UNIVERSITY CATALA CLUB 

2024-25 DUES NOTICE 
      

Dear Catala Member, 
 

I hope you are safe and well! 

 

It is time to renew your commitment to Santa Clara University Catala Club!   

Our annual dues are $50.00. 
 

There are three convenient ways by which you can remit your dues: 

 

1. ONLINE  Go to https://www.scu.edu/giving/get-involved/catala/membership -  

Click Giving Tab 

Click Get Involved Tab 

Click on: Catala Club (from the list) 

Click on: Join the Catala Club 

If any of your contact information needs updating, you are able to provide it when you register online. 

 

2. USPS/MAIL  Prepare your check payable to SCU Catala Club and send it to me: 

   

SCU Catala Club 

Ann Lindahl 

2574 Marsha Way 

San Jose CA 95125 

 

3. QR CODE Scan this QR Code and follow the prompts to renew your membership. 

 

If any of your contact information needs updating, please send the necessary changes with your check. 

 

The following is the requested information for your listing in our Roster: 

First and last name (maiden name if you want it included) 

Year graduated if you are an alumna 

Husband’s first name and year graduated if he is an alumnus 

If applicable, child/children’s year graduated or going to graduate  

Address 

Preferred phone number 

Email address  

Year joined Catala Club 

Birthday (month and date only) 

 

Your dues donation and any necessary roster edits/corrections  

must be received by me by September 1, 2024 

for your membership listing to be included in the 2024-25 Roster. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at a Catala event in 2024-2025!  Thank you for your on-going support!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann Lindahl 

408/209-5218; ann_lindahl@yahoo.com 
 

 

https://www.scu.edu/giving/get-involved/catala/membership

